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From: Surfside Kayaks
Sent: 05 March 2024 08:06
To: Licensing
Subject: Application 057749 Sandy Cove hotel

Dear planning  
We would like to offer our support for planning application 057749 Sandy Cove Hotel Berrynarbor Ex349sr. 
As a local business we think that this application can only benefit the local community and help to maintain 
much needed employment in our area. Sandy Cove have invested heavily in their business over the last couple 
of years and the Hotel is a major destination for tourists and locals alike in North Devon.  
My name is Gary Mallinder  

 Borough road, Combe Martin  
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